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y =~ 7 4 ' P & Manager Engineering 2454 Occidental Ave S 2D
“ RA/ILWAY Seattle, WA 98134

206-625-6413
megan.mcintyre@bnsf.com

July 6, 2016
Subject: Medians on West Side of TEMCO Crossing

Ms. Hunter:

This letter is a follow up to the letter sent to you on May 9, 2016 with subject “Addition of
Medians to Construction Scope on West Side of TEMCO Crossing”.

BNSF performed some additional research to find the final agreed design for the new Toteff
Road and Hendrickson Drive crossings between all parties. BNSF found that the petition and
design that was submitted for Toteff Road did not include any medians on the west side of Toteff
Road crossing. The petition and design was signed by Cowlitz County and the Port of Kalama.
Therefore, BNSF will not install any medians on the west side of Toteff Road crossing.

If you have any questions or comments about the median on the west side of Toteff Road, please
do not hesitate to contact us using the means provided below.

Ryan Chan Megan McIntyre
Project Engineer Manager Engineering
ryan.chan@bnsf.com megan.mcintyre@bnsf.com

Regards,
Megan MclIntyre

Manager Engineering
BNSF Railway Co.
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